
RE: Regional Transit Coordinating Committee 

Taco;

Sorry for the delayed response!

Creation of the Regional Transit Coordinating Committee (RTCC) is one of the action steps identified in the RTC’s Regional Multimodal Transportation Plan.  The first 
meeting was held in August, 2016.  At the third meeting one of the committee members, representing one of the local transit operators, suggested that County Planning 
Departments should be represented on the committee since all local operators received county funding.  The RTC Board subsequently approved these appointments, and 
I’ve been “recruiting” ever since!

The RTCC has adopted the following Mission and Action Steps:  

RTCC Mission: To promote and facilitate the development of a seamless regional transportation system that achieves efficiencies, eliminates duplication and increases 
coordination to address service and funding gaps.

This mission will be accomplished by: 
Coordinating regional transit planning, operations, services, capital investments and related transit activities.
Educating the public on the value, availability and use of regional public transit.
Pursuing public and private funding for regional transit projects.

I hope this is helpful…Call me if further information or action will be helpful.  You might also want to talk to Mike Hayes, who is Nassau Transit’s primary representative on 
the committee.

Thanks!

Joe
Joe Stephenson
Executive Director
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From: Taco Pope [mailto:tpope@nassaucountyfl.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 5:28 PM
To: Joe Stephenson <joestephenson@nefrtc.com>
Subject: Regional Transit Coordinating Committee

Hello sir,

At the request of the County Manager I am preparing an agenda item giving background information and asking the BOCC to name me or my designee as 
Nassau County’s representative on the RTCC. 

Do you mind giving me a paragraph outlining the creation of the committee, the anticipated roll/responsibilities of the committee and the desire to have 
each County Planning office represented. I will then use your request as the basis for approaching the BCC. 

thank you,

Taco E. Pope, AICP
Director
Dept. of Planning & Economic Opportunity
Nassau County BoCC
(904)530­6300
tpope@nassaucountyfl.com

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, please do 
not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in writing. 

Stephenson <joestephenson@nefrtc.com>Joe 

Mon 4/10/2017 1:10 PM 

To:Taco Pope <tpope@nassaucountyfl.com>; 

Cc:Michael Hays (mhays@nassaucountycoa.org) <mhays@nassaucountycoa.org>; 
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